
From: Billington and Langho Parish Clerk <blparishclerk@outlook.com>  
Sent: 22 September 2020 16:36 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: 3/2020/0315 
 
The Parish Council are concerned that the information provided by the Planning 
Department was seriously lacking in information (Covenants signed by RVBC) and 
that this impaired the initial decision of the Parish Council. 
 
There appears to be legally agreed Covenants signed by RVBC which impact 
negatively on this application. 
 
There is very strong local objections to this application based upon the aforesaid 
legal permissions, traffic, noise and light pollution and the removal of free public 
recreational space. 
 
 Billington and Langho Parish Council therefore rescind its earlier position and now 
strongly object to this application until all the above concerns are addressed. 
 

Clerk to Billington and Langho Parish Council 

Rachel Greenwood, 40 Burnley Road, Haggate, Burnley. BB10 2JJ  Tel 01282 425 305  

 


